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DATES 

May 

Friday 27th   End of term and 

   Jubilee Party 

Friday 27th   End of Silver Coin Challenge 

Saturday 28th Scarecrow Trail Week 

June 

Monday 6th  Start of term 

Friday 10th   Rainbow Cake Sale 

Monday 13th   PE Week 

Saturday 18th  Summer Fair 

Friday 24th   Bramble Cake Sale 

July 

Friday 8th   Colour Run 

Friday 22nd   Break up for Summer 
 

School Lunches Reminder 
The next deadline is Midnight 

Monday 6th June for meals w/c 13th June. 
 

 
Maps will be sold after school today (£2) 

in the playground by the reception classes 

or you can email fotfsscarecrow@gmail.com 

to request a map. 

 

PE Week 
Coming up after half term will be PE week 

which will take place between 13th – 17th June.  

During this week the children will have the 

opportuinity to take part in different sporting 

activities including Rugby, Dance, Olympic 

sports and Sports Day. 

 

We would like to invite parents (younger 

siblings are also invited to watch) to come and 

cheer their child(ren) on for their Sports Day 

races. 

 

 Holly and Bramble 

Monday 13th June, 1.45pm-3pm. 

 

 Pine and Gorse 

Tueday 14th June, 1.45pm-3pm. 

 

 Sunshine and Rainbow 

Wednesday 15th June, 2.00pm-2pm 

 

 Jasmine and Poppy 

Thursday 16th June, 1.45pm – 3pm 

 

 Oak and Maple 

Friday 17th June, 2pm-3pm 

 

Please bring your own 

blanket or seat to sit 

on.  The races will 

start promptly at the 

times given.  We 

really hope you will be bale to join us.  We may 

need to postpone sports day events dependent on 

weather conditions. 
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Car Parking  
Some of you may have noticed that 

Critchill School are having work 

done at the front of their school.  

With this in mind, we appreciate your 

continued support in not using the school car 

park as access is only given to staff and school 

transport or those with a blue badge.  Please 

also note that during drop off and pick up 

times it is not safe to use the entrance to turn 

your vehicle round. 

 

We would also ask that parents are careful 

about where they park and to not park on the 

zigzag areas outside of school. 

Thank you all for your continued support. 
 

Thank You  
A huge thank you to the 

Mums, Dads and carers 

who donated food for 

the Jubilee Party this 

afternoon.  The 

children all had a 

wonderful time in the 

sunshine! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please note all tickets must be purchased 

in advance by 18th June. 

Ticket price includes free colour pack and 

race headband. 
You will NOT be permitted to race without your 

ticket and appropriate eyewear (sunglasses/goggles). 
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We would like to wish all our families a very 

happy half term and we look forward to 

seeing you back on Monday 6th June. 
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